
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
STATE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 

JUVENILE JUSTICE AND DELINQUENCY PREVENTION 
 

October 29, 2020 Meeting 

 
 
Issue:  This item will review the Title II FFY 2020 award budget. 

 

 
 
Recommendation / Action Needed:  Information only 
 
The Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention (OJJDP) recently awarded the 

2020 funds.  The award was significantly increased the 2020 award by just over $1 million 

dollars more than the 2019 award.  The award amount for 2020 is $5,9112,366.  The 2020 

funds have an OJJDP project period of October 1, 2020 through September 30, 2024.  A 

placeholder budget was submitted with the 2020 Title II Application at the request of OJJDP.  

The 2020 award budget must be updated and submitted to the OJJDP for the funds to be 

released.  Additionally, the Juvenile Justice Reauthorization Act of 2018 has allowed for an 

increased allocation to the State Advisory Groups up to 5% of the total Title II Award beginning 

in 2020.   The SAG has three decisions regarding the 2020 award funds; 

 

• The amount of funding allocated to the SAG and any special projects. 

• Funding amount for R.E.D. 

• Pass-through funding for Program Purpose Areas.    

 
 
Resource Person:   
 

For questions contact BSCC Field Representative Timothy Polasik or 
timothy.polasik@bscc.ca.gov 916.621.2853  
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